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Bridgeland Main Street: Construction Update 

 
Dear Resident/Property owner,   
  
We want to inform you of a temporary road closure happening soon in your area. As part of the ongoing Main 
Street project in Bridgeland, 7 Street N.E. between 1 Avenue N.E. and Centre Avenue N.E. will be closed from 
September 12 to September 14, 2025. 
 
This closure is needed so our crews can safely install storm drainage line infrastructure. These upgrades are 
important to ensure that the new, upgraded sidewalks and roadway can efficiently help to drain stormwater 
and snowmelt. 
 
Please refer to the map on the second page of this notice for more details. 
 

WHAT TO EXPECT 

• Vehicle access: The westbound lane will remain open to traffic. Eastbound and southbound lanes will 
be closed during construction. 7 Street N.E. between 1 Avenue and Centre Avenue N.E. will only be 
accessible for “local traffic”. If you're driving, please follow detour signage in the area. 

• Pedestrian access: Pedestrian access will be maintained through detours to help pedestrians safely 

navigate through the area.  

• Business access: Business access will be maintained during construction.   

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION:  
For more information on the Bridgeland Main Street project, or to sign up for our electronic newsletter, please 
visit calgary.ca/BridgelandMainStreet. If you have any questions, please email our project team at 
bridgelandmainstreet@calgary.ca.  
 
EMERGENCY ONLY Contractor Contact: 

Primary: Jamal Hamoud, Site Superintendent - 403-829-2959 
ALSA Road Construction Ltd. 
Secondary: Santiago Fuentes, Project Manager - 403-808-1483 
ALSA Road Construction Ltd. 

 

Thank you again for your patience throughout construction while we work to complete these improvements in 
the area.  
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